
Dear Mr. Eklund;  
 
SB 33 goes far beyond our legal rights as written in the constitution. There are already laws on the books 
that disallow damage to property. There is no need other than pandering to the toxic fossil fuel industry 
for SB 33.  
 
This is America, this is Ohio, not the fossil fuel industry's colony... or is it? Is that your intention?  
 
By considering this violation of our constitutional right to gather in protest when our lives are 
threatened by an industry who shows no regard for the health of Ohio's citizens and her environment? 
You should all be ashamed. SB 33 is not what you took an oath of office to protect Ohioan's health and 
welfare looks like. 
 
Someday very soon I want to hear you are doing everything in your power to legislate Ohio into a fossil 
fuel free future instead of knowingly continuing to send us all down the path of global warming. We 
have 12 years left, if we're lucky, before it's too late to turn the planet as we know it and want it to 
be...around. 
 
I am sickened by Ohio's legislators lack of foresight and your willingness to ignore the science and 
obvious repercussions of the global climate calamities already taking place. Again I say, shame on you! 
Shame on your actions, and shame on the gas and oil industry for running our government. 
 
No to SB 33, it's passing will not stop the protests.  
 
Marcia Wolff 
 


